
 
July 17th Rec Board Meeting  

Called to order 6:32PM 

Treasury Report – Ali motioned to approve, Rosemary seconded 

June minutes- Rosemary motioned to approve, Ali seconded 

Old business:  

Summer Playground Program was very well attended.   

Market Update: 

• There is a growing interest from vendors  

• The Mill sponsorship money is being used for Facebook marketing 

• We are looking at ways to increase Markets attendance such as holding a large giveaway which 

you could enter into each week and the winner would be picked at the last market.  

5K9 

• Rose and Rosemary will continue to post on Facebook groups/pages about sign up   

• Sarah will contact other local runs about adding flyers  

• 5 or 6 vendors signed up. Sarah will continue to post in vendor groups We hope to have 15-20 

vendors  

• Working on arranging a Dog Adoption and Puppy Yoga for the event  

• Still look for sponsors Sarah and Rosemary will continue to follow up with past sponsors and 

look for new.  

• Rose will take care of games  

Trees: 

• The trees along the road will need to come down due disease.  

• Doug will see if Ron can take care of removing them and we’ll look into getting a grinder for the 

stumps.   

• The arborist suggested moving the new trees back from the road, so things salt will not damage 

them.  

• We will need to talk to someone about what the best kinds of trees to replant.  

Swing Mats: 

We will check with other local parks and schools to see if they would be interested in purchasing our 

extra mats at a discounted price  



 
 

Softball field:  

• Able had the best pricing for the outfield fence  

• Because the park is their premier park to play at they would like to see if there is room to add a 

second field  

• Jeremy will look into measurements 

New Business: 

ATVs: 

• There was an incident at the Park involving Children/teens riding ATV’s on the park grounds and 

by the equipment Southern Regional were called but could not do anything due to the fact there 

are no signs stating that ATV’s are not allowed. 

• Doug will look into seeing if we need to actually list ATV’s and other things such as drones, 

scooters etc. on signage or not.  

 

  Meeting adjourned 7:55pm  

 

 

 

 

 


